
 

 
BaySaver Technologies    ●    1030 Deer Hollow Drive    ●    Mt. Airy, MD 21771 

July 11, 2014 

Robert E. Cooper, PE  
Stormwater BMP Technical Specialist  
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 
P.O. Box 1105 
Richmond, VA 23218-1105 
 

Subject:  BaySaver Technologies Submittal for Bayseparator and Bayfilter Technologies 

Dear Mr. Cooper: 

Thank you for affording BaySaver Technologies the opportunity to be considered for the Virginia BMP 
Clearinghouse.     

Enclosed are the summary documents (Manufactured Treatment Device (MTD) Registration files) and the 
supporting articles of information on both technologies.  We have included our Technology Evaluation 
Report (TER) for Washington State Department of Ecology, which is under review by Ecology.   We will 
forward you our formal acceptance once we receive notice and are listed on their website with our other 
Ecology designations.   

The primary information we have submitted for your analysis for the Bayseparator and the Bayfilter are 
the NJCAT/DEP testing and the Richard Montgomery High School (RMHS) data packets, respectively.     

Feel free to contact me and discuss this further.  We look forward to being included in the Clearinghouse 
for both technologies.   

Sincerely, 

 

Brian M. Rustia, PE 
Eastern District Manager, Bayfilter Technologies, LLC / ADS  
 

cc:  D. Hurdis, BaySaver/ADS 
 J. Clark, ADS 
 
 
Enclosures 




